Nursery Newsletter

Just to remind you we have an Inset Day on Friday 21st of June, school closed but will be open for parents evening. 

In class our topic will continue with the story Going on a Bear Hunt. 
We are creating lots of sensory activities to support the topic. 
    
Children moving up into Pre-school will start having their class visits from the 1st of July. 

Thank you for your donations of fruit, and voluntary contribution towards the cost of snacks. Without your support we could not offer this provision.  

Parent Information:

We will be holding a parents’ evening on Friday 21st of June; from 3pm onwards. 

Dates for Diary 
21st June Inset day. 
24th July Teddy Bear Picnic school closed fundraising event 


Mrs Edwards Head of Pre-School and Nursery 
 

